
Project Update: May 2012 
 
I am working on the processing of the data collected till now. I had a long field work season 
last year and it was a great success. We've got 3,917 registers from the censuses and more 
than 4,000 registers of medium and large vertebrates with the cameras traps! The reserve 
where the study is being carried out is helping a lot as well and every month two local field 
assistants are still removing and installing the camera traps on the islands. Thus, we hope to 
get a better amount of data to analyse/write the articles. I'm planning to go soon back to 
the Amazon to conduct more censuses and finish the surveys with the camera traps. 
 

 
 
 


